
 

ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM 

 

        
 

MEDIA ALERT 

MPUMALANGA LEARNERS TO RECEIVE CREDENTIALS IN THE FIELD OF 

RESPONSIBLE TOURISM PRACTICES  

27 February 2020 

Deputy Minister of Tourism, Mr Fish Mahlalela, will officiate the certification ceremony of Mpumalanga 

learners who successfully completed the Department’s Tourism Resource Efficiency Training 

Programme.  

Initiated in 2017, the Tourism Resource Efficiency Training initiative is funded by the Green Tourism 

Incentive Programme, and forms part of the greater NTSS objective to promote responsible tourism 

practices in the sector.  

It is envisioned that the Tourism Resource Efficiency trainees will contribute to inculcating a culture of 

responsible tourism practices, which will lead to increased awareness and pro-active action to reduce the 

industry’s carbon footprint.  

MEMBERS OF THE MEDIA ARE INVITED:  

DATE : Friday, 28 February 2020 

VENUE : Fortis Hotel, Witbank - Mpumalanga Province   

TIME : 09:45 for 10:00  

 

Kindly contact the following official to confirm attendance:  

Ms. Sindi Zwane       

Tel: 012 444 6612 

szwane@tourism.gov.za        
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